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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council Meetings  

Tuesday, June 3rd at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

Tuesday, July 1st  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

 

Planning Commission 

No scheduled meeting this 

month 

 

Adair Living History 

Call (541) 231-7838 for  

meeting information and/or 

volunteer opportunities 

 

 

Inside this Issue: 

 

• Founder’s Day 

• Budget Hearing 

• Trails Plan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adair Village 

Mission Statement 

To build a safe, attractive,  

vibrant environment with a  

welcoming sense of community. 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR OUR 

ANNUAL FOUNDER’S DAY EVENT 

SATURDAY,  AUGUST 16 2025 FROM 10AM-2PM 

 
The city of Adair Village is excited to announce that this year’s Founder’s Day will 

be held on August 16th, 2025. We have many fun activities planned, including a free 

BBQ lunch (new options this year!), face painting, live animals with Creature Teach-

ers, two bouncy houses, a live DJ, Adair Living History events, and vendors booths.  

We are expecting more vendors than ever this year, but still have room for more. If 

you are interested in becoming a vendor, please call 541-745-5507 or email mcken-

na.ziegler@adairvillage.org. Spaces are free, but registration is required.  

 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 

A public meeting of the city of Adair Village City Council will be held on June 3rd, 

2025 at 6:00pm at City Hall, 6030 NE William R Carr Ave, Adair Village, Oregon. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the budget for the fiscal year beginning 

July 1, 2025 as approved by the City of Adair Village Budget Committee. A copy of 

the budget may be inspected or obtained at City Hall between the hours of 9:00am 

and 5:00pm or online at http://adairvillage.org/city-council/finances/.  

 
 

SUMMER TRAIL PROJECTS IN ADAIR VILLAGE 

 
This summer, the city of Adair Village is excited to focus on improving and expand-

ing some of our local trails! One of the main projects will be the construction of a 

new natural path trail in Calloway Creek, located at the south end of town. You can 

see this trail marked in green on Exhibit A on the back of the city map. This new 

scenic trail is expected to be completed and ready for residents to enjoy by the end 

of the summer.  

In addition, we’re working on two inner-community trails: 

• A historical walk path near City Hall, which will highlight key moments from 

Adair Village’s past. 

• A potential new extension from Ryals up to Vandenberg, for which we’ll be in 

conversation with Santiam Christian to explore possibilities.  

Be on the lookout for updates and progress throughout the summer. We hope 

these projects make it easier and more enjoyable for everyone to get out and ex-

plore our beautiful community! 
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